
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator 
 
RE: Community Garden Presentation 
 
DATE:  February 5, 2024 

 
Ms. Sandra Logelin presented a proposal for a community garden at the November 
2023 City Council meeting. At that meeting, the City Council requested that Ms. Logelin 
return with additional information. She will present additional information on the 
community garden proposal at the February 5 City Council meeting as requested.  


